
From: Noeline O'Connor 
Sent: 13/11/2021 1:51:06 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Notice of Proposed Development 

Dear Julie Edwards 

Application no. DA2021/2083 

Address: Lot 13 DP 1083731 5 Forest Road Warriewood 

I would like to advise you my concern about the above application. 

I would like to know if there is going to be any parking space 
allocated for the increase of 250 students. 

Every afternoon and morning my address , Angophora Circuit is over 
crowded now because of all the P plate , students trying to park in the 
area around the school. 

Further more each afternoon as all the students and parents leave the 
area a traffic jam insues both in Angophora Circuit and Forest Road 
leading into MacPherson St. and by increasing the number of student, 
would only exasperate the situation more. 

Yours faithfully 

Noeline O'Connor 

2021/794542


